
Submitted by Wendy C. 

Website Report 
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1. In the month of June, we had 7,578 views of the website which is comparable to 

the views in May. The highest number of views in the last 30 days were: 

• Home 

• Script and Slides  

• Contact List 

• Survey Results 

• Boundaries Check-in Information Meeting 

2. Pages added to the site since the last report were: 

• Position Description Reports 

• The 12 Concepts of Service 

• A Review of the Meeting Script (added by Jim) 

• Script Revision Continued (added by Jim)  

3. The Room Host training page has been modified. We’ll be looking at how often 

we want to do training and whether there is a better day/time. 

4. The service form was modified because the address was receiving a large 

number of spam emails. A Captcha box has been added to the form which 

should alleviate the issue.
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